
 
 
 

EAA Chapter 42-Minutes from 12/02/2010 meeting 
 
The meeting was called to order after 7:30 p.m. by Bob Edison at the home of 

Lars and Anke Gleitsmann. John Davis, Walter Yankauskas, Lars Gleitsmann, 
Mike Kelly, Gale Partch, Tundra Tire Joe, a guy from the EAA Wasilla chapter, 
others and Rob Stapleton were in attendance. 
 
Old Business- 
Bob Edison reported that the new location for the monthly BS and breakfast 
meeting was working out fabulously…and the chicken fried prime rib is to die for. 
 
Treasurer John Davis reported the EAA Chapter 42 bank account had $3,076.12 
in the bank. RS moved to accept the treasury report. 
 
Secretary Rob Stapleton read the minutes from the Nov. 2010 meeting, Walter 
approved them. 
New Business-  

 John Davis suggested that the chapter review and inventory its assets. 

  Edison reminded all that the next meeting would be at Chuck May’s on 
Dec. 30 

 It was suggested that we form an Aviation Tradeshow committee and that 
it would be good to put real airplane parts or an airplane in the show. 

 Discussion about obtaining a Paypal account was agreed on by those in 
attendance. 

 John Davis suggested that we target the RC modelers clubs for some new 
members 

 The Jan. meeting will be arranged by Rob S. at the Medallion Foundation 
on the 18th at 5520 Lake Otis Pkwy # 104 (907) 222-3210 

 The board would like to get a list of topics for the monthly 2011 meetings 

 The next meeting will be on Jan. 5, at John Davis’ home. 
 

The meeting and pizza party was adjourned by Edison at 8:55 p.m. 
 

 


